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DOE APPLAUDS VOGTLE DECISION 

The Department of Energy (DOE) is pleased with today’s vote to proceed with the 
construction of Vogtle 3&4. This historic project will be the first large scale nuclear 
utility project completed in the United States in over 30 years and will reaffirm 
America’s international leadership in nuclear technology and provide a reliable, clean 
power source for decades to come. DOE hopes the successful completion of this 
project will mark the beginning of a nuclear renaissance in America.
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